
3Q Report for the period ended September 30, 2015 

The Report on 3Q 2015 results of GCL Holdings S.C.A., the Parent Guarantor of Guala 

Closures S.p.A., will be available on GCL Holdings S.C.A. website www.gcl-holdings.lu 

on Friday 27 November 2015 at 1:30 p.m. (CET).  

 

Conference call on 3Q 2015 results 

A conference call will be held on the same day at 2.30 p.m. CET. 

Presentation slides for the conference call will be provided before the call on the 

website www.gcl-holdings.lu. 
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